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We acknowledge the Ngarrindjeri people as the traditional owners of this land on which we meet and work. We respect and acknowledge their 
spiritual connection as the custodians of this land and that their cultural heritage beliefs are still important to the living people today. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

Reading is our  
school priority . 

Every child attending the  

North  School is expected t o 

read  aloud to an adult every  

day.   
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Welcome to the final newsletter of the year.  
We are sure that everyone is looking forward to their summer holiday. Students and 
staff have certainly worked hard all year and we should all be proud of their 
achievements. Next year we are looking forward to the Stephanie Alexander Kitchen 
and the STEM redevelopment. These are exciting changes for our school.  

 
2017 Staffing 
We welcome back Dr Kevin Lee in his role as Principal in 2017!  Other staff returning 
include Emma Waldron, Cass Crichton, Anna Wapper, Melissa McCue and Leanne 
Maxwell. We congratulate Tiahne Wareing who returns as our STEM coordinator and 
Amanda Johns as our Counsellor. We are still finalising some staffing for 2017 so stay 
tuned. We say a very sad farewell to Jason Sluggett who has fulfilled many roles in the 
school over his 3 years here ï Counsellor, Senior Leader and Deputy. We thank him for 
all he has done to support staff, parents and students. At present I cannot confirm all 
classes and teachers for next year and will, hopefully, be able to do this next week. We 
will notify the community through Facebook and notes home. 
 

Year 7, 2016 Graduates 
We say farewell to our 2016 Year 7 graduates next week. We remind them to stand tall 
and give the best of themselves at all times. We wish each and every one of them well 
for their future endeavours and adventures. 
 

Reports 
Reports will go home on the last Thursday of the term. Look for these in your childôs 
school bag. Iôm sure youôd like to read them before Christmas. In the envelope with the 
report will be a letter with your childôs classroom and teacher for 2016. 
 

 Gala Day 
It was fantastic to see so much of our school community attend our Gala Day event. 
We are very pleased to announce that thanks to everybodyôs hard work we raised 
$3925. 
 

Talent Night 
Last Tuesday 29th November a significant number of our upper primary students 
showcased their musical and artistic talents at Talent Night. The night was a 
resounding success and our students performed in front of a large group of parents. 
We are immensely proud of their abilities and the hard work they have put in. 
 

Year Two Graduation  
At the Junior Primary concert last night we congratulated the Year 2 students who in 
2017 join the Primary years to wear their blue shirts and play in the 3-7 playgrounds! 
The JP students put on a great concert and regaled us with songs and actions. It was a 
great evening. Well done everyone. Tops are now available at the front office to collect. 
Please bring your voucher. (No voucher no top) 
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Merry Christmas 
and have safe 

holiday  from all the 
staff at North School  
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! ÆÉÎÁÌ ÒÅÍÉÎÄÅÒȣ 
 
School finishes at 2:10pm on Friday 16th December ɀ ÔÈÁÔȭÓ &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÏÆ ÎÅØÔ week. 
 
 
The 2017 school year starts on Monday, January 30th, 2017. The office will be open for school 
uniforms, payment of fees and school card applications on Wednesday morning 25/1/2017 and Friday  
morning 27/1/2017  from 9am-12. Have a safe, happy and relaxed holiday.  
 
Thank you for your support during 2016. We appreciate our school community ɀ all the mums, dads, 
grandparents and friends who support and work with us to provide the best care and education for 
your children. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

UNLIMITED FEET PERFORMING ARTS 
SUMMER SCHOOL  

 
Tuesday17th January -Wednesday 18 th  January 2017  

 
 

AT UNLIMITED FEET PERFORMING ARTS STUDIOS  
SCOUT HALL, ADELAIDE ROAD MURRAY BRIDGE 

 
10AM-3:30PM Both Days 

 
THESE TWO DAYS ARE ALSO ENROLMENT DAYS FOR 

2017 CLASSES 
 

 
 

 
TOTAL COST $60 

 
 

      TO REGISTER CONTACT 
unlimitedfeet@internode.on.net 

or  Ph 83876036 

Musical Theatre    Singing    Drama  
 

Acrobatics/Thumbling     Hip Hop      Contemporary 
 

 Choreography     Belly Dancing 

Year Two Graduation 
 Tops are now available at the front 
office to collect. Please bring your 

voucher. 
(No voucher no top ) 
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